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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Nighttime Closure of Eastshore Highway and Onramp 

at I-80 and Gilman Street In Berkeley Rescheduled to July 13 
 

 

BERKELEY – Caltrans has rescheduled the planned nighttime closure of a two-block 

section of Eastshore Highway at the Interstate 80 Gilman interchange in Berkeley. The 

closure has been rescheduled from July 11 to July 13. 

 

Eastshore Highway will close at 11 p.m. Wednesday, July 13, reopening at 5 a.m. the 

following morning. The planned July 11 closure is canceled. 

 

Also, the Gilman Street onramp to eastbound Interstate 80 will close at 11 p.m. July 12 

and reopen at 4 a.m. the following morning. 

 

The closures will accommodate work on the bicycle/pedestrian overcrossing Caltrans is 

building south of Gilman Street. 

 

Eastshore Highway runs north-south just east of Interstate 80. The road will be shut down 

between Page Street and Gilman Street. 

 

The closure will not affect Gilman Street or Interstate 80. 

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBAY. For real-time 

traffic, click on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/.  
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